
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

To whom it may concern, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/18/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 07788-2020 

1851 Bear Creek Cove 

Longwood,Fl32779 

September 12, 2020 

I am writing today to express my concern over the rubber stamping of rate increases for water 

supplied by Utilities, Inc., which seem to be coming at a more frequent rate as the years go by. 

They fooled you last year and the year before and the year before that, so they'll try again until 

somebody really pays attention, and reads the data in earnest. Our water bills have increased 

exponentially over the last several years, and border on abuse. 

It seems to me that in order to obtain a rate increase, they are required to submit reports 

justifying these increases. Are these read? Are they verified by an independent source who 

knows how to winnow out the wheat from the chaff inserted there as a smokescreen? I sincerely 

doubt the veracity of your oversight. 

I am forwarding this letter to my representatives and to our Governor. 

/~ /;tfj~ 
Bruce S. Bevitz, m.d. 
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